
www.utahmiataclub.org                                                                                                                   Page 1   

 

Ragtops to Ridges    February  2020 

The Convertible Chronicles of the Utah Miata Club 

From the Top Down “Celebrating 30 Years of the Miata” By: Mike Bailey, President 

Our annual Elections and Planning Meeting is over for the year.  There is always anticipation and a little nerves on 
edge for some of the officers and directors of the club, in anticipation on whom will step up to the plate (so to speak) 
and accept to be nominated for an officer's or director's position for the next year.  Several of us in those couple 
months before were testing the water to see whom may be interested in leading the club or taking a position.  With 
Valerie doing such a good job this past year, I for one, wanted to have her run again.  Her steps will be very hard to 
follow as she has done such a great job as President, and one of the best persons ever to fill that position.  Many will 
say they like to be a follower and go along with the crowd and not be the decision maker on what to do (activities), 
where to go (drives), or plan where to hold our monthly luncheons.  That is OK!  The main thing is that we, as a club, 
like to have lots of members attend everything that we do.  This is the fun part of it for me.  To see my friends faces 
and 'hob-nob' with them each month is very fun to me and for most of us.  

This year my by-line to the “From the Top Down” article is "Celebrating 30 Years of the Miata".  I think this is fitting to 
do this.  In three short months we will be hosting Miatas in Moab VI, our 6th major Moab event and our 8th 'Miata's in 
Utah' event.  We have several people coming to this event and bringing their 30th Anniversary Racing Orange Miat-
as.  At least 10 of them by my last count from the Moab VI Roster.  We will celebrate them and also Miata's 30th anni-
versary at our event.  We also have several other big events this year which were mentioned at the yearly Planning 
Meeting.  One is in July with our Great Western Adventure II, and also in August our Miataland, Italy Tour and 
Cruise.  Just two more of the fabulous events for our club.  Be sure to check out the Calendar of Events in each news-
letter and on the club website for information about what is going on for all events.  

(Continued on page 2) 
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February Luncheon Meeting Information 
 
 Date & Time:  Saturday, February 1st, 11:30AM 
 Location:  Joy Luck Restaurant (Bountiful) 
 Address:  566 W 1350 S Woods Cross, UT 84010  
 Phone:  801-298-0388  
     
 We will meet in their private room and order off their special lunch menu.  

  After Meeting Drive Information: Polar Run! 
 

From Joy Luck, we will drive 20 minutes to the Farm-
ington Bay Waterfowl Management Area & Eccles Wild-
life Education Center to view bald eagles and other 
birds.  Those that want or dare to will drive TOP DOWN!   
We will be taking surface roads so top speed will be 40 
mph.   
 
 The official annual Bald Eagle Day event is the follow-
ing weekend, Feb 7th, so instead, we will get a personal 
tour of the facilities.  And it won’t be crowded like the 
following weekend.   
 
Bring your warm hats and coats, cameras, binoculars, 
and spotting scopes.  Again, the DWR spotting scopes 
will not be set up until the following weekend so bring 
your own binoculars, etc. 

       
 

֎ 

(continued from page 1) 

This year, I would also like to add a new monthly feature to the Newsletter.  It will be called "Remember When?" and 

feature a short article or blurb along with photos of past Miata events that our club has done.  Some will go back to 

the beginnings of the club, and only a few of the old members (not by age but by years in the club) will have fond 

memories of.  We will also include events that most of you will remember from the 2000's.  I did a similar series of 

monthly articles several years back.  I hope that everyone will enjoy them.  After all, the memories are what we have 

that will last throughout our lives!   

I wish to thank all those in the club who help out on all our activities with your dedication and the generous amount of 

time you put into the club to make it successful.  After all this is a club of "volunteers" and the members make every-

thing happen that we do.  Even the little things like setting up for a dinner or lunch, or making and providing food 

items, down to setting up chairs and tables, or whatever it is.  I want you to all know that you are very much appreci-

ated.  I am looking forward to a great and very fun year.   Your President, Mike  

֎ 
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Expiring Soon: $35 Dual / $25 Single 

Membership Expired: $35 Dual /$25 
Single Membership 

Membership Dues Reminder 
If you wish to renew your membership, and we hope you will, please give or send a check to Club Treasurer, Mar-
gie Newson, for the appropriate amount. A Dual Membership (for yourself and a spouse, sibling or significant oth-
er) is $35, and $25 for Single. It is $35 dual/$25 single if you have the newsletter e-mailed to you, or $45 if 
you would like a hard copy sent by standard mail. You can also pay your dues online with PayPal on our 
website; www.utahmiataclub.org. This method is $35 / $25 (plus PayPal fees). If mailing a check, please send to: 
233 West 1550 North, Bountiful, Utah 84010. Make your check payable to the Utah Miata Club. Margie can also 
be contacted by phone at 801-295-4563 or by e-mail at sec.treasumc@icloud.com. 

Birthdays & Memberships 

NEW MEMBERS REMOVED FROM ROSTER 

NAME YEAR COLOR 

NONE     

NAME EXPIRING 

BILAL AIGAZ 2/28/2020 

RYAN BETZ 2/28/2020 

TODD & AMY CHRISTOPHER 2/28/2020 

RICK & DANETTE DAVIS 2/28/2020 

NAME EXPIRED 

ERIC & PAT ACHTER 1/30/2020 

BRUCE BILODEAU 12/31/2019 

JON & VICKIE DAY 11/30/2019 

ROBERT FRANSSEN 11/30/2019 

EARL GREEN 12/31/2019 

JOANN JACOBSON-WELLS 12/31/2019 

JOE LEVERICH 12/31/2019 

STEPHEN LOFTUS 12/31/2019 

DARWIN & LORI STEED 12/31/2019 

NAME EXPIRED 

TYLER STARK 10/31/2019 

NAME BIRTHDAY 

KAY BARRELL 4 Feb 

LINDA GERLACH 17 Feb 

ROBERT FACKRELL 23 Feb 

ANN KLOER 23 Feb 

LYNN BAILEY 25 Feb 

HEIDI THORNOCK 25 Feb 

AINSLEY HEADEY 26 Feb 

MICHAEL RIDING 26 Feb 

RYAN BETZ 28 Feb 

JOANN JACOBSON-WELLS 28 Feb 

MARK VAUGHN 28 Feb 

Club Officers 
President: Mike Bailey       Secretary: Jim Newson 
Vice President: Hank Pond       Treasurer: Margie Newson 
Board Members: Valerie Francis, Brian Christiansen, Ken Jaworski 

֎ 
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January Luncheon Report  By: Mike Bailey 

Our January Luncheon report is mainly photos of our first luncheon of 2020.  It 
was at Red Robin in Murray and we had a real good turnout as usual, with 
about 44 people that I counted.  Todd and Amy Christopher brought their cute 
daughter.  They also brought their mother who was vacationing in Utah from 
Florida.  Not sure why she would want to come to a cold state from there, ex-
cept to be with her kids and grandchildren.   
 
It was Val's last luncheon meeting to conduct so I am sure she was sad about 
that. Gordy and I ordered some of the 'new' Thompson Automotive Hawaiian 
style shirts with the new design that Tom came up with, which we showed off 
to the group.  They are real nice and comfortable and feature the new 30th 
AE Miata on them.    
 
We discussed some upcoming events for the end of the month and February, 
namely the Ice Castles and the Pompeii exhibit downtown, as well as the play 
we intend to go to first week in February.  It is always fun to have our monthly 
luncheon together.  Be sure to join us at our February luncheon at the Joy 
Luck Restaurant in Bountiful.  We hope to have a nice day that weekend so 
we can drive over to the Farmington Bay Waterfowl Management area to view 
bald eagles and other birds.  We have been to this event as a club many years 
ago and it was a lot of fun.  Be sure to bring your binoculars if you have a pair.  
There is excellent viewing opportunities and don't forget your camera!.   See 
you then.  

֎ 
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Election and Planning Meeting Report By: Mike Bailey 

Our annual Election and Planning meeting was held in the conference room 

at Bountiful Mazda on January 18th.  We filled the room to capacity with 

members.  We had pizza again for dinner with treats furnished by club mem-

bers.  This has worked well for us the past several years and is now some-

thing we look forward to each year, especially since the pizza is delivered to 

us.  Margie and Jim are fantastic at making the arrangements for the pizza 

delivery , and our thanks go out to them for taking care of this.   

Val led the meeting as it was her last day as President.   We held the club 

elections for new officers which was a very smooth process.  We did not 

have to get out the voting ballots as the nominations were quick and easy, 

with a raise of hands sufficing in the voting process.  Your new club Officers are as follows:  President for 2020 is 

myself, Mike Bailey.  (You can tell as I am now writing the "From the Top Down" article, which is one of the require-

ments for the President to do!).  Vice President: Hank Pond.  The guy with "all the smiles".  Secretary 

and Treasurer is once again Jim and Margie Newson.  These two people would be very hard to replace as they 

both keep the club membership records and financials very well organized.  For our three Directors positions: Va-

lerie Francis, Brian Christiansen, and Ken Jaworski.    In addition we have several Appointed Positions to include 

the following:  Webmaster/Historian: Doyle Sturm, Newsletter Editor: Valerie Francis, Member Spotlight Edi-

tor: Carol Lynn Vredeveld, Birthday Coordinator: Ronda and Amy Beckstead.  Email Blaster/Event Calendar 

Organizer: Steve Beckstead, Scribe: Sharon Mechling, Parliamentarian: Gordy Nicholl. Thanks to each of 

these members for volunteering once again for these valuable club positions.    

As a thank you, outgoing Vice President Steve, Ronda, and Amy presented 

some gifts to Margie and several ladies with appointed positions.  The club 

also presented Val with a gift of a picnic backpack which had the official 

club logo printed on it.  It included a souvenir Tom Matano 20th anniversary 

wine bottle (empty) from 2009. She also received a thank you card and gift 

card from the club, as well as a nice necklace and earrings from Ronda and 

Amy.   Thanks go to Val for all the hard work she put into the club in 

2019.  She will now be a director 

and will continue to be the news-

letter editor.   

We then moved on to the annual planning portion of the meeting.  We 

planned most of the major events as well as the dates for the monthly 

luncheons for the year.  Please refer to the Calendar of Events on page 11. 

Thanks to everyone who came to the meeting and supported us.  
    

֎ 
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Ice Castles in Midway Event By: Mike Bailey 

Last call for the Ice Castles event.  We are going Wednesday, January 29th, 7:00—

7:30 pm time slot. We went there many years ago with some club members and had 

planned to do this the last two years, but because of the weather warming up they had to 

close it down earlier than expected.  It is amazing if you have never seen it before.  It is on-

ly available in a handful of places across the country.  The Ice Castles feature Frozen 

Thrones, Ice Sculptures and Ice Carvings, Ice Tunnels, slides and fountains.    

For those that can join for dinner, we plan to go to The Corner Café in Midway, meeting at 

the restaurant at 6:00 pm.  Then we will go to the Ice Castles during the 7:00—7:30 pm 

time slot.  The cost for this during weekdays is $13.99 / adult person and $9.99 for chil-

dren.   Purchase your tickets online at http://icecastles.com.   Phone for information is 866-435-2850.  Please 

RSVP with me so I know how many are going, especially for dinner. 

֎ 

Arsenic and Old Lace Play By: Steve Beckstead 

Get your tickets soon for this fun event!  So mine and Valerie Francis’ favorite play is being put on by the 

Sandy Arts Guild.  Over the years, the Miata club has attended several of their plays, and they are always well 

done and a lot of fun.   We have picked Friday night, Feb 7th to go to this.  Everyone is welcome! Tickets are on 

sale now so don’t delay in getting yours (information below) .  For those that want to join us for dinner, we are 

meeting at Joy Luck restaurant in Sandy at 6:00 pm. Joy Luck address is: 10745 State St, Sandy, UT 

84070.  We will get a final count for dinner at the February 1st monthly meeting or RSVP to Steve Beckstead.  

We hope you can join the fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

֎ 
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Pompeii Exhibit in Salt Lake By: Mike Bailey 

Several Utah Club Members are traveling to Miataland in Italy this August, and tak-

ing a Viking Ocean Cruise around the boot of Italy.  One of our cruise stops will be 

in the port city of Naples, Italy.  The cruise features a side tour of Pompeii, Italy, a 

very famous site to see and visit.  It is absolutely amazing as the club went there 

about 14 years ago on a club cruise to the Mediterranean.   About 22-24 UMC 

members went on that cruise so many will remember the trip to Pompeii.  It was 

one of the most fascinating cities I have ever visited.  Unfortunately I lost all of the 

800 or so photos that I took in Pompeii when my computer crashed a couple years 

later.  I am excited to be able to take photos on the trip this year.  

Fortunately we have the opportunity to see the Pompeii Exhibit at The Leonardo, 

in downtown Salt Lake City which will be there for another month or so. We have 

arranged to go to The Leonardo to see the exhibit on Saturday, February 15th at 

11:00 a.m.  All club members are invited to come.  Tickets are $25.00 for adults or 

$22.00 for seniors.  If we have a group of 15 or more the ticket is $19.00 each.   

Please plan to arrive at The Leonardo at 11:00 am. and meet in the lobby.  You are welcome 

to stay as long as you wish.  I think there is a special on tickets for two with a audio-headset, 

but not sure of the price.  You can find details on The Leonardo's website at https://

theleonardo.org/pompeii-tickets.  The audio headset is an additional $5.00 but it will give you a 

very detailed information about everything on display as well as history of Pompeii.  You can 

also check various online sources for additional discount promotions.  If you find them, please 

let others know.   Hope to see you there.   

              ֎ 

 

Heads Up March Luncheon & Drive  By: Mike Bailey 

The March Luncheon will be held on Saturday, March 7, 2020 at 11:30 a.m. at Jim's 

Restaurant in Riverton, UT.  We will meet in the Banquet room on the north side of the 

building, to the right when you come in the front door.  After our monthly meeting we will 

then assemble outside in the parking lot on the west side for a drive to the Lakeside 

Storage & Museum located in Provo.  Route will be determined at that time but we will 

probably take the same route as we did when we went to Kirkham's Cobra Factory in 

Orem a year or so ago.  I want to try and go on the backroads as much as possible.    

The Lakeside Storage & Museum is basically a storage unit place but the owner has 

tons of antique and vintage Signs and Gas Pumps, and a Museum with other memorabil-

ia to look at.   They had a fire there just a few nights ago so I will check to make sure if it 

is ok for us to come down.  It should be a fun place to see and we can also take a very 

short drive to the Provo Lake Marina which is just down the road from there.   Below is a 

link to a video of the Museum so you can see what there is to see there.   

https://www.aaalakesidestorage.com/museum/#     More information and photos will be 

featured in next month's newsletter.  Hope to see everyone out to the luncheon and 

drive.  

           ֎ 
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Moab VI Recon Trip By: Susan Vaughn 

The Moab VI recon trip is fast approaching.  Please get your reservations made 

if you are going on this trip. This will be the MM VI committee’s last time to Mo-

ab before the rally.  We will be finalizing  the plans for April when all the guest 

arrive. If you are a drive leader or sweep this is a good time to drive your route 

and be familiar where you are going.  We want to tie up any loose ends on this 

recon trip.  

We are going the weekend of March 13-14, 2019, driving back on the 15th. Red 

Cliffs Lodge is giving us a room rate of $199.00.  That is $90.00 off the regular 

rate. Each person will need to make his or her own reservation. The phone 

number is 435-259-0952. You will need to tell them you are part of the Utah Mi-

ata Group to get this rate.  My recommendation is to get your room scheduled ASAP. This is the beginning of their  

busy season and rooms will begin to fill up. Details about the drive down will be determined soon.  

֎ 

Miatas in Moab VI Drives By: Gordy Nicholl & Valerie Francis 

As reported above, the Miatas in Moab VI event is fast approaching.  And as you 

know, one of the best things about the Moab area is all the beautiful scenery.  So 

we have scheduled multiple driver led drives for all our visiting Miata friends.  The 

drive instructions are already written and posted on our club website at 

www.utahmiataclub.org.  Check them out to see how fun these will be. 

We do need a few additional volunteers for lead drivers on a couple of the drives.  

It is really a lot of fun showing off our beautiful state, so please contact Gordy Nicholl, Mike Bailey, or Valerie Francis 

to sign up for one of the open spots listed below.  Thanks in advance for those that have already signed up.  Again 

the drive instructions are written, you just need to follow them for a great adventure.   

All drives are Friday, May 1
st

.   

 La Sal Mountain Loop and Castle Valley / Optional Wilson Arch and Hole N the Rock 

 8:30 am Lead (Val and Doyle S.)  Sweep (Eric and Kathy C.) 

 9:45 am Lead ___________________ Sweep (Brian and Susan C.) 

 Newspaper Rock / Optional Wilson Arch and Hole N the Rock 

 10:00 am Lead (Mark and Susan V.)  Sweep (Josh and Tonya A.) 

 Deadhorse Point / Optional Potash Road  

 9:00 am Lead (Robert and Sharon M.) Sweep (Robert F.) 

 10:15 am Lead (Mike and Lynn B.)  Sweep (Steve and Ronda B.) 

 Castle Valley and Dewey Bridge 

 9:15 am Lead ___________________ Sweep (Margie N. and Michelle R.) 

 Wilson Arch and Hole N the Rock 

 9:30 am Lead____________________ Sweep (Hank P.) 

 10:45 am Lead (Gordy and Jackie N.) Sweep (Ken and Jan J.) 

 Deadhorse Point Evening Drive 

 Time TBD Lead (Mark and Susan V.) Sweep __________________ 

֎ 
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Great Western Adventure 2 (GWA2) - With/ Explore Oregon                         

July 12th thru July 23rd 2020 By: Lou Vredeveld 

The Adventure has been planned, the Dates have been set and the hotels reserved. 

This eleven day adventure is destined to be an unforgettable Bucket List Trip that 

will be talked about for years to come.  

It will take us through 7 states and include a three day 

Explore Oregon event hosted by the Willamette Ore-

gon Miata Club. We will visit areas and drive scenic 

roads many of us have not enjoyed before. From the 

amazing Yellowstone Park to the forests of Idaho and the coastal roads of Oregon, eve-

ry day will bring a new Adventure.  

To date we have 15 cars signed up for the GWA2. There are some, due to time constraints, that will be joining us at 
Mount Hood Village Oregon on July 16th for the 3 day Explore Oregon event only. Also a few that will be leaving the 
group early to go a different direction home. 

֎ 

Remember When? By: Mike Bailey 

I thought I would start out the new year by adding a new feature article to our 

monthly Newsletter.  It is called "Remember When?"   Each month the article 

will either feature something about a club member, an activity, or an event that 

the club has done in the 30 years since it was organized.  We are celebrating 

our 30th year later this year and we have had lots of exciting and memorable 

members and events in the club.  In 2016, when I was President, and I ran an 

article each month called "History of the Utah Miata Club".  The “Remember 

When?” will be a similar piece, highlighting a member or event.  For those that 

were around a while, it may bring a smile to your face to remember what hap-

pened back then.  For the newer members, it will give you some insight into 

the club and it's members, and some history.  Hopefully you will all like it.     

This month I would like to mention an event very dear to me, and my wife Lynn.  This took place October 4th, 

2000.  This was almost 20 years ago!  There are a few in the club who will remember this event as you were probably 

there participating.  This is what I like about the Utah Miata Club members, and makes it so great, that they like to par-

ticipate.  The event was the Wedding Celebration of Lynn and myself.  We had a "Miata Wedding".  It is the first one 

of the kind “Miata Wedding” that I know of.   We had a procession of Miatas that lined up at the Research Park's park-

ing lot at the U of U and drove up to Red Butte Garden where Lynn and I were married.  It was a very beautiful day 

and not too chilly. There were at least 20 Miatas that participated.  Of course we were the first Miata couple, top down, 

in our 1995 'M' Edition Merlot Miata.  The Miata had a swirl stripe on it’s sides that Lynn detested.  These were later 

taken off and  ghost flames were painted in their place. Lynn had her beautiful white wedding dress on and her veil 

flowed in the wind on the drive up there.  All the Miatas in the club followed.  All of our family and other wedding 

guests were waiting outside of the building on the drive-through road area to watch our group come up.  Everyone 

cheered and clapped as we entered and a valet parked our Miata.  It was so exciting for this to happen and also a 

very fond memory that Lynn and I have, and we share together all the time.   We are both very grateful to our Miata 

Family that came to celebrate our wedding 20 years ago in 2000.   

There have been several other personal events celebrated by members of the club such as the Newson's, Mechling's, 

Nicholl's, and other’s 50th wedding anniversaries, birthdays, and the like.  Look for another feature next month.   Who 

knows...it may be someone else that is featured in the newsletter!  

֎ 
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30th Anniversary Club Decal By: Mike Bailey 

The 'new' 30th Anniversary Utah Club Decal was unveiled to those present at the January 

Election & Planning Meeting.  To celebrate the upcoming 30th Anniversary of the Utah Mi-

ata Club I have designed a new image.  It is similar to one that we have used before which 

has been very popular with the Utah Miata Club members.  It is also similar to the event pin 

which we made for Miatas in Moab VI.   It includes the four generations of the Miata, featur-

ing the new 30th Anniversary Racing Orange Miata on it, front and center.  The other three 

generation Miatas featured are a Blue NA in the center, a Yellow NB on the left hand side, 

and a Red NC Miata on the right hand side.  It will also feature the Official Utah Club logo 

on the top above the image of the Delicate Arch.  The arch on this logo is simple as to not 

detract from the Miatas.   Refer to the attached picture of the decal.   

If approved by the Executive Board officers, we will make up some static cling decals for every member's Miata.  The 

size will be approximately 2.75" wide x 3.5" high.  It is printed on a removable stock so can be taken on and off your 

window for your convenience.  Most members put them either on the top or bottom of their windshield or on the wing 

side window.   They will be similar to the 25th Anniversary decal we did 5 years ago.   If you did not know this before, 

the club has produced a decal for the 10th, 15th, 20th, and 25th anniversary's of the club.  If anyone is interested in 

seeing what they look like, I have all of them on both my Miatas .   More details to come on this window decal. 

֎ 

Miatas in Moab VI Apparel By: Mike Bailey 

Miatas in Moab VI is 3 months away and I need to receive your orders in February for Moab Logo Apparel and mer-

chandise.  I will be featuring the same type of shirts, hats, jackets, car magnets, and other items for the event as we 

usually do for our other events.  Please go to the Merchandise Page on the Moab VI page on our club website.  It has 

a list of all the items featured along with the pricing.  This is a link to the Apparel & Merchandise page:  https://

www.utahmiataclub.org/miatas-in-moab-vi.  Click the Merchandise button on this page.   There are T-Shirts, Polo 

Shirts, Sweat Shirts, Hats, and Jackets with the logo embroidered on them, along with the 5.5" round event magnets 

for your Miata.   Photos are not on the website yet, but they will be the same quality of apparel and printing as we usu-

ally do.  I can send you picture of any apparel items if requested.  

Deadline is February 29th to get orders in.  Call me or email me with your order 

at mike@mikebaileyprinting.com.  Phone: 801-597-1456.  

The logo is on this page.  Printing will either be in full color or a one or two color version of 

the logo.  T's, Polos and Sweatshirts will have a small logo on front left chest as usual and 

large event logo on back of shirt (polos not printed on back).  The Utah Club logo with 

"Celebrating 30 Years of the Miata" will be on front, and large image with Miata and Delicate 

Arch will be printed on the back.  You can select the color of shirts if you like, but light colors 

only.  The event shirt, which is included in your event registration,  will be a Texas Orange 

shirt with white and black logo. (logo image featured on this page represents the color of the 

shirt).  

Once you order, I will send you an Invoice and you can pay by cash, 

check or credit card.  All merchandise will be sold in advance of the 

event and delivered to you at a club meeting or you can pick it up 

from me sometime in March before the event.  There will be No Sales 

at the Event as I want to enjoy the event this year!  Thank you for 

your support of Moab VI Logo Merchandise.    

֎ 
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2020 Calendar of Events 

By: Steve Beckstead 

Jan 29th:   Midway Ice Castles (Dinner at Corner Café 6 pm, Castles 7-7:30 pm) - Mike Bailey 

Feb 1st:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Joy Luck Bountiful, Polar Run) – Val & Doyle 

Feb 7th:   Arsenic and Old Lace Play (7:30 pm, Dinner Joy Luck Sandy) – Steve and Val 

Mar 7th:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 Jim’s Restaurant, Lakeside Museum) – Mike Bailey 

March 13th: Miatas in Moab Recon (See Newsletter) -- Mark Vaughn  

April 4
th

:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 Location TBD, Crazy Hat Drive) – Mike Bailey 

April 30
th

: Miatas in Moab VI -- Mark Vaughn  

May 9
th

: Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Location & drive TBD) 

Jun 6th:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Granny Annie’s, HAFB museum) – Jim Newson 

July 11
th

:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Midway, Wasatch Back Drive) – Jan and Ken 

July 12
th

-23
rd

: Great Western Adventure II (combined with Explore Oregon) --- Lou Vredeveld 

July 16
th

-19
th

:  Explore Oregon 2020 (combined with GWA II) --- Willamette Valley Miata Club 

 Aug 1
st

: Monthly breakfast and meeting (TBD, Bear Lake Raspberry Run) – Steve & Ronda 

Aug 15
th

:   Annual Picnic and meeting (Details TBD) – Mike Bailey 

Aug 17
th

:   Miataland Italy (August 17 – Sept 7) - Mike Bailey 

Sep 12
th

:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Lunch TBD, Eden Drive) – Amy Beckstead 

Sep 24
th

-27
th

:  Buggies & Bridges III (Sept 24 - 27, 2020) - Refer to UMC website  

Sep 25
th

-27
th

:  Torrey Weekend Trip (Details TBD) – Eric and Kathy  

Oct 3
rd

:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Johnson Canyon) – Steve & Kathy Nielsen, Val & 

  Doyle 

Oct 24
th

:   Halloween Party (Details TBD) – Ken and Jan 

Nov 7
th

:   Monthly lunch and meeting (11:30 am, Lunch TBD) – Mike Bailey 

Dec 5
th

:   Annual Christmas Party (Details & Location TBD) – Mike Bailey 
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Candid Camera By Mike Bailey  

This month's photos are from several events over the years. See if you can guess where 

they were taken.  My thanks to Mike Foster for providing some of the photos of the pre-

2000 years of the Miata Club.  Please email me your favorite photos to me so I can fea-

ture them in Candid Camera and article for the Newsletter this year.         
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